
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 16, 2023 
 
Hamburg Township Board of Trustees 
P.O. Box 157 
Hamburg, Michigan 48139 
 
Dear Members of the Board: 
 
In February 2006 the Hamburg Township Board adopted a resolution recognizing the 
Hamburg Enhanced Recreation Organization (H.E.R.O.) as a Township volunteer 
organization and supporting their efforts as a community non-profit organization 
dedicated to creating opportunities to attract local and area-wide support for recreation 
and the community as a whole.  This year H.E.R.O. will be hosting the 16th Annual 
Hamburg Family Fest which is scheduled from June 15th through June 18, 2022 at 
Bennett Park. 

H.E.R.O. installed banner poles on Merrill Road in Spring 2006 (under permit from the 
Livingston County Road Commission) approximately 200 yards south of the railroad 
track.  To announce the annual event and draw the attention of those that travel to 
and from the park facility during the baseball and soccer season, H.E.R.O. installs a 
banner across Merrill Road every year from May 1st through June 30th.   

The County specifications for banners require a permit to be issued only to the 
governing body.   H.E.R.O. respectfully requests the Hamburg Township Board to pass 
a resolution requesting a banner permit from the Livingston County Road Commission 
for the H.E.R.O. events scheduled at Manly Bennett Park during the Hamburg Family 
Fun Fest for 2023.  Further, that the Township Board request the County Board of 
Commissioners to waive any and all fees that may be associated with the Livingston 
County Road Commission banner permit. 

H.E.R.O. appreciates your support to make this event a huge success for the community. 

Sincerely, 

 

Joanna G. Hardesty 
H.E.R.O. President 
(810) 626-3035 


